
Hello,  
 
I am writing in support of the use of tolling as a tool to manage congestion in the Rose Quarter. Trying to 
solve the congestion problem using highway expansion makes no sense. It will waste money that could 
be used on other projects to make our transportation system safer and more reliable. I support tolling, 
but only if a majority of the revenue is directed to public and active transportation projects. We urgently 
need to prioritize these types of projects so that driving isn't the only option available to people in the 
Portland region. 
 
Thank you, 
Scott McClure 
 


